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Dearest Laura:

My goodness, how I enjoyed having you and Margaret here, even though it was 
all too brief a time. I look forward to having you again in the near and 
frequent future. 1 do hope that you were not too too tired by the time you 
got home and that the trip was a good one. I felt that it would be because 
of the wonderful vibrations of the day. Kindly accept my thanks for being you 
and for sharing that with me and with others.

I am enclosing Val Coopers article on the gas plant that resulted from her 
visit with us last Saturday. At least she tried and that shows a lot here 
in Farmington.

I tried to call Dr. Wauneka today, but the Council was meeting and 1 thought 
perhaps it would be better not to intrude on that, so 1 will try again in a 
few days. I thought 1 would ask for an appointment and try to have more 
knowledge of the area and the specific availability of services. Needless 
to say, I am wonderfully excited about this and thank you again.

I hope to see you soon.


